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The '97 Milwaukee Committee met at 1:00 p.m. on October 31, 1993 at the Country Inn.
Present were David Williams, Geraint Wilkes, Gwen Tausend, Charles and Dilys
Spransy, and Nick and Arline Barsamian.

David Williams will be Chairman, but we still need a co-chairman.

Charles drew an organizational chart, showing the probable committees that will be
needed. Discussion followed as to committees.

Arline reported on area hotels. Hyatt Regency Milwaukee will probably be the head-
quarters hotel. It has 350 rooms available at $70 - 85. Holiday Inn, 6th & Wisconsin
has 150 rooms at $79 - 89. Marc Plaza, 5th & Wisconsin has 400 rooms at $79 - 89.
These are 1993 costs, there could be a 5% increase by 1997.

Volunteer workers are Barbara Davies, West Bend, Joe and Alice Whitmore, North
Prairie, Dale Hughes, Sauk City, and Tom Gus, Marilyn Schrader, Gwen Tausend, Jane
Williams, and Pat Wilkes.

Next meeting will be held at lp.m. on November 28th at home of John and Eloise Morris.

Arline Barsamian

Secretary Pro Tem



